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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2034 declares that the oil and gas industry is a vital part of the economy of Oklahoma. The 

measure modifies the requirements of state contracts in excess of $100,000. Fiscal impact is 

undeterminable. There would likely be a considerable administrative cost to the Secretary of 

State to comply with Section D. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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